
 
 

 

 

 
Hello everyone, 
 
We hope you all had a lovely break over Christmas & New Year! 
 
Welcome to the January issue of The Thurleigh Times. We have had such a wonderful start to the term 
already. A jam-packed first week kicked the term off with Stunning Starts to introduce the new topics in 
each class! 
 
Ash are looking at Ancient Egypt – from hieroglyphics to Pharaohs and mummification! 
Chestnuts are immersing themselves in everything Roald Dahl – from snozzcumbers to frobscottle and 
oompa loompas! 
Willows topic this term is “Once Upon a Time” and Oaks are learning all about Magical Dragons, Surprising 
Spells and Enchanted Forests! 
 
Singing lessons have started up for the children in Chestnuts, who are working towards a performance at 
Bedford Corn Exchange for this year’s “Sing On!” competition; and Spring Term Clubs begin this week, 
covering lots of interesting past-times from jewellery making to computer club. 
 
Here’s a snapshot of what we’ve been up to 
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Upcoming Dates for Your Diary 

Date Event 
Mon 22nd January Robotics for Ash Class 
Tues 23rd January Robotics for Chestnuts & Willows 
Mon 12th February Year 6 & Reception Height & Weight check 
Fri 16th February FOTS Break The Rules Day 
Mon 19th - Fri 23rd February Half Term 
Mon 26th February Children back to school 
Wed 28th February Ash visit to The Fitzwilliam Museum 
Thurs 7th March World Book Day 
TBC Ash SATS Workshop  
Thurs 14th March Chestnuts Multisports 
Mon 18th March Willows Multisports 
Mon 25th March Chestnuts Sing On! Competition 
Thurs 28th March Last day of term 

 
Please keep an eye on the calendar on the school website for any additional upcoming dates! 

 
Thank you for your continued support – From the entire Thurleigh team! 

Contact Details & Photo Permission 

In a bid to be as eco-friendly as possible, we no 
longer send out data collection forms at the start 
of each academic year. Instead we have a form 
on Weduc that is available all year round if you 

need to update us with any changes. 
You can also contact the school in a number of 

different ways, including Weduc, email, or phone. 
All contact details are available on the website 

www.thurleighprimary.uk 
When your child starts at Thurleigh Primary 
School a form regarding photo permission is 

included in the starter paperwork. If at any point 
in your child’s time with us here you would like to 

amend these permissions, please get in touch 
with the office staff and they will be happy to 

help. 
 

Keep an eye out for information on: 

     Facebook 

 

                        www.thurleighprimary.uk            

 

                                                         Weduc 


